January 24™ 2014

5015 —-49 Ave,
St Paul, AB
TOA3A4

Dear Krystle Fedoretz,
Re: lease of 28ER, Block2, Plan 8023220 renewal

As per your request January 16™ ,please accept this letter as a
request for Gordon Scott to continue leasing 28ER, Block2, Plan
8023220 for another 3 years.

Betty Andr1chuk on behalf of Gordon Scott .
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